Réilroad Commitment
TR-090487

The undersigned represents the Railroad Company in the accompanying GCPF application.
We have reviewed the application and are satisfied the conditions are the same as described by

the applicant in this matter. We agree to allow construction, modification or demolition on a
railroad right-of-way as described in the application.

Terrel A. Anderson

Printed name of Railroad Representative

il L —

Signature of Railroad Representative

Manager of Industrial and Public Projects

Title
(916) 789-5134

Phone
taanders@up.com

E-mail

Date: April 27,2010




